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Hungry Horse Motorcross Temporarily Closed to Prepare 

for Next Weekend’s Event 

 
The motorcross track on the Hungry Horse District of the Flathead National 
Forest will be closed and the access road into the area will be closed to 
motorized use on Friday April 18 and Saturday April 19.  The Columbia Falls 
Kiwanis will be working on the track and parking areas in preparation for the 
Mountain Madness Motorcross that will take place April 25 and 26.   
 
For more information please call the Hungry Horse Ranger District at 387-
3800 
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